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CERTEK’s Efforts to Combat COVID-19 

As a designer and manufacturer of modular and mobile biosafety laboratories and 
products, CERTEK has always been at the forefront of biological safety and research. 
The mid-1990s marked the beginning of the company’s modular laboratory division and 
in 1997 history was made when CERTEK placed the world’s first modular laboratory on 
the roof of a five-story building for Louisiana State University in New Orleans.  

Since then CERTEK has manufactured modular and mobile laboratories for universities, 
medical centers, military bases, and research laboratories both domestically and 
internationally. In the past CERTEK laboratories have been used to research Ebola, 
Avian Flu, SARS, and MERS. In the face of the COVID-19 pandemic CERTEK is rising 
to the occasion once again, providing researchers and health-care workers with the safe 
and innovative products and facilities that our clients have come to expect.  

Recently CERTEK has collaborated with Duke Health and Novant Health to develop a 
decontamination chamber that can decontaminate small and large equipment, including 
N95 masks, on a large scale, and we delivered the CERTEK Mobile Decontamination 
Chamber (CMDC) in just 11 days. CERTEK has also received many calls from U.S. 
pharmaceutical and research companies, as well as other countries, regarding our 
modular and mobile laboratories for use in research for COVID-19 vaccines, testing, 
and more.  

As businesses and public areas have begun to reopen, CERTEK has been reaching out 
to stylist and barbers, veterinarians and groomers, gyms, churches, and many other 
business owners and leaders to offer our decontamination and disinfecting services in 
an effort to help keep all members of our community safe as we try to return to some 
sense of normalcy during these uncertain times. We are proud to do our part in 
combating COVID-19 and expect to stay busy as we continue to work together to fight 
this pandemic. 

 


